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A. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

The By-Laws Ad-hoc Committee received a communication from the Chair 

of the Catholic Parent Involvement Committee (“CPIC”) regarding article 

10.8 of the Board’s Operating By-Laws Number 175 (as amended at April 21, 

2016).  

 

The cumulative staff time required to prepare this report was 2 hours   
 

 

B. BACKGROUND 
 

1. At the September 9, 2019 meeting of the By-Laws Ad-Hoc Committee 

meeting, the committee received a communication from the Chair of CPIC 

requesting that the Board’s Operating By-Law Number 175 (as amended at 

April 21, 2016) be amended to include the matter described in Appendix A. 

  

2. Staff is in agreement, that the Board’s Operating By-Law Number 175 (as 

amended at April 21, 2016) be amended to include at Article 10.8 that:  

“Any matter dealing with recommended changes to parent 

involvement/engagement policy or services shall, if adopted, stand 

referred to the Catholic Parent Involvement Committee (“CPIC”) 

where applicable, prior to submission to the Board of Trustees for 

consideration; and the staff report, along with any CPIC response, 

shall be submitted to the appropriate committee for review prior to 

submission to the Board of Trustees.”  
 

 

 

C. STAFF RECOMMENDATION  
 

Staff recommends that the proposed amendment to Article 10.8 of the Board’s 

operating By-Law 175 described above be approved.   

 
 


